
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Board of Supervisors 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

POSTED: March 7, 2023 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Supervisors of the County of King William, Virginia will hold a 

public hearing, and may or may not take action, on Monday, March 27, 2023, at 7:00 p.m., or as soon 

thereafter as possible, in the Board Meeting Room of the County Administration Building, 180 Horse 

Landing Road, King William, Virginia, on the adoption of the following: 

A RESOLUTION OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF THE COUNTY OF KING WILLIAM, VIRGINIA, 

AUTHORIZING THE ISSUANCE AND SALE OF UP TO $12,000,000 PRINCIPAL AMOUNT OF WATER 

AND SEWER REVENUE BONDS AND PROVIDING FOR THE FORM, DETAILS AND PAYMENT THEREOF 

The purpose and proposed use for which more than ten percent of the proceeds of the Bonds are expected 

to be used is to finance the design, acquisition, construction, and equipping of public water and wastewater 

system improvements in the County, including a water storage tank and a water main project plus other 

system improvements, in the estimated maximum amount of $12,000,000. 

All interested persons may appear and present their views at the above time and place. If a member of the 

public cannot attend, comments may be submitted by using the Public Hearing form on kwc.gov; by email 

to christine.branch@kwc.gov; or by mail to 180 Horse Landing Road #4, King William, VA 23086. 

Comments received by 12:00 noon on the day of the hearing will be distributed to Board members. Copies 

of any proposed resolutions, ordinances, applications and staff reports may be viewed in the Office of the 

County Administrator at 180 Horse Landing Road, King William, VA 23086, during regular business hours 

or at kwc.gov. Anyone needing assistance or accommodations under the provision of the Americans with 

Disabilities Act should contact the County Administrator’s Office at christine.branch@kwc.gov or (804) 

769-4927. 

By the authority of Percy C. Ashcraft, County Administrator 


